
 

 
 
 
 
11 February 2017 
 
 
Ms Maria O’Loan 
Partner 
Tughans Solicitors 
 
 
Dear Maria 
 
 
River Faughan Anglers Association’s Application for Judicial Review [2014] NIQB 34 
 
 
I am pleased to confirm that my advice to the Association was that it should appeal the decision 
of Treacy J. My recollection is that the Association accepted that advice, but considered that it 
could not bear the costs of appeal and associated risk in costs should the appeal fail, so the 
matter was not pursued further. 
 
I trust this is helpful. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
William Orbinson QC 
 
 

 


